May 23, 2022

Dr. Darryll Pines

President

University of Maryland, College Park
1122 Main Administration Building
College Park, MD 20742

Dear President Pines:

Larry Hogan
Governor

Boyd K. Rutherford
Lt. Governor

Mary Pat Seurkamp, Ph.D.
Chair

James D. Fielder, Jr., Ph.D.
Secretary

The Maryland Higher Education Commission reviewed a request from University of Maryland,

College Park to discontinue the following program due to low enrollment.

I am pleased to inform you that this request is approved for implementation in Summer 2022. The

Commission's Academic Program Inventory will reflect the changes.

Program Title Award | Credits | HEGIS | CIP

Modality

Science, Technology, and Society UD.C. |21 4999.08 | 30.9999

On-campus

Should University of Maryland, College Park desire to reactivate the program, a new program
proposal is required. Thank you for keeping the Commission apprised of the programmatic changes

being made at University of Maryland, College Park. | wish you continued success.
Sincerely,

%szi%-

Dr. James D. Fielder
Secretary
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C: Dr. Antoinette Coleman, Associate Vice Chancellor, Academic Affairs, USM
Dr. Jennifer King Rice, Senior Vice President and Provost, UMCP
Michael Colson, Senior Coordinator for Academic Programs, UMCP
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